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I attended the XXIII Peruvian Congress and XLVI International Course of Internal Medicine in Lima, Peru, 
as an ACP Global Ambassador. I presented a memento to the President of the Peruvian Society of 
Internal Medicine, Dr. Carlos Contreras, on behalf of ACP on the occasion of the 60th anniversary of the 
Society’s founding. 

More than 1,400 delegates from all regions of Peru attended the Congress. I presented two talks: a 
plenary session on the impact of ACP on internal medicine worldwide and a plenary session on diabetes 
mellitus. 

The Peruvian Society hosted a dinner for invited faculty, which included local cuisine and an exhibition of 
the Peruvian Paso horses and regional dances. 
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Dr. Gómez with Peruvian Paso performers. 

 

 
Dr. Gómez with other invited faculty. 

 

 


